COMMUNIQUE

ABORIGINAL CULTURE AND HERITAGE REFORM WORKING PARTY

13th August 2012

The Aboriginal Culture and Heritage Reform Working Party has recently held a series of Ordinary and Think tank meeting as follows:
10th July – Extraordinary meeting Think Tank

23rd July – Scheduled business meeting

30th July – Think tank

13th August – Scheduled business meeting. 

Working party members have discussed suggestions and solutions regarding the protection of Aboriginal culture and heritage in NSW. Members have focussed on the following critically important areas of the reform process.
1. Who speaks for Country.
2. Defining heritage and significance and mapping heritage values to assist community, government and industry in decision making.

3. Ensuring consistency with the proposed amendments to the Commonwealth Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Heritage Protection Act 1984.
4. Ownership of Aboriginal culture and heritage including both physical and intangible elements of Aboriginal heritage.
5. Access to land for cultural practices. 

The results of all Working Party deliberations will be consolidated into a discussion paper which has commenced development. This paper will be considered by the NSW Government in September and will form the basis for a second round of public consultation and comment.
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